
 

 

June 24, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street S W – TW – A325 
Washington, DC 20534 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 

Re:  Application for Special Permission 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Ozark Telephone Company (Ozark) (FRN:  0004269817) request Special Permission to waive Sections 
61.58 and 61.15(g) to allow the material filed under Transmittal No. 8 to become effective on July 1, 
2015.  The filing was submitted after the deadline of 7pm Eastern Standard Time due to technical 
issues, thus this filing was filed on 14-day notice instead of the 15-day notice as required by 
203(a)(3), and the carrier recognizes it will not receive “Deemed Lawful” status. 
 
Ozark is asking for waiver of Section 61.58 to allow this filing to go into effect on less than 15-day 
notice.  The Company is also asking for waiver of Section 61.15(g) because this request is being made 
after the fact due to technical issues during the filing process. 
 
We respectfully request approval of this Application for Special Permission so that the tariff will be 
effective July 1, 2015.  

 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this filing should be directed to me at the above address 
or call 512-343-2544 or fax to 512-343-0119. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Deb Morgan 
Authorized Representative 
Ozark Telephone Company 
 
DM/pjf 
 


